Coton Parish Council supports the preservation of the greenbelt surrounding Cambridge. The Parish Council strongly opposes the GCP’s preferred off-road busway route through the greenbelt on one of the most visible high points overlooking the City when existing infrastructure exists. It would be a tragedy if the Cambridge councils’ plans to protect nature in the Coton corridor were destroyed by a unnecessary busway. As we have said since the proposals to improve bus services were made over six years ago, we want to improve transport links to the city. However we don’t want to destroy our natural heritage when we don’t need to. An investment in Madingley Road will do the job at a fraction of the cost and a fraction of the damage caused by any off-road solution.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The route bisects an area of National Trust and CambridgePPF covenanted greenbelt land on one of the most prominent hills overlooking Cambridge. The scheme risks urbanising one of the last remaining rural spots in close proximity to the city. The unspoilt landscape is of historic importance as recently pointed out to a dismissive GCP Executive Board by the superintendent of the Cambridge American Military Cemetery. 
